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Catholic Schools - “Seeking Truth, Healing, and Reconciliation 

Month At A Glance 
 

~May 2 

*PSG meeting at 6:00pm 

 

 ~May 4 

*Class Photos @ 8:30am 

 

~May 5 

*Panther Spirit Day—”Comfy Clothes” 

 

~May 12 

*School Mass @ 9:00am—Grade K/1 

 

~May 14 

*Mother’s Day 

*School/Parish Mass @ 11:00am 

 

~May 18 

*SHS Theatre Production—”Cinderella” 

 

~May 19 

*NON INSTRUCTIONAL DAY 

 

~May 22 

*NO SCHOOL-Victoria Day 

 

~May 30 

*Council meeting at 6:00pm 

R O A R—Respect, Optimism, Acceptance, Rejoice 

Hello Families. 
 

We have many exciting things happening this month. As usual, we have a school mass and a  
Parish/School Mass during the second week of school. Fr. Rector is putting together a Marian Exhibit, 
which many of our classes will tour and extend their learning and understanding.  
 

I am also proud to announce that Sacred Heart School’s Production of Cinderella will take place on 
May 18th! Please await further news on curtain times and how you can help support this incredibly spe-
cial production.  
 

The teachers have also planned a number of field trips for remainder of the school year, so please 
stay tuned for information and permission slips about these events.  
 

There has been some interest in changing the start and end times of the school day.  Please complete 
this single question, survey if you wish to share your opinion about this possible change.  I thank you 
in advance for taking the time to share your opinion.  
 

In care,   
 

Steffanie Becker B.Ed., M.Ed. 
Principal 

Calling All Sacred Heart Parents & Guardians! 
 
 

Our Sacred Heart PSG and School Council are always looking for new members!   

It’s not necessary to be an expert on education to join.  We need interested people who care about our school 
community and are willing to help make it grow in a positive and vibrant manner.  
  

Please contact the school office at sacredheart@cispg.ca for more information. 

Speech Arts Thanks 

Thanks so very much to our staff and students for their amazing Speech Arts performances.  

We are so proud of you! 

Canada Learning Bond 
The Government of Canada administers education savings incentives to help build savings for a child’s post 
secondary education. This includes the Canada Learning Bond (CLB), which is available for children from families 
with a low income. Linked to Registered Education Savings Plans (RESP), the Canada Learning Bond can be used 
to pay for tuition, books, equipment, residence and other education-related expenses at an accredited 
post-secondary institution.   
 

Please refer to this document and link from Northern Promise for any questions that you may have as well as con-
tact information. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH2GvR7ycqUJ7fZgR1nv1QGNMHGLwkt2msFQ8Tm32cz0vYoQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/tax/individuals/topics/registered-education-savings-plans-resps/canada-education-savings-programs-cesp/canada-learning-bond.html
https://shspg.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/RESP-Information.pdf
https://www.thenorthernpromise.ca/?utm_source=prince%20george%20citizen&utm_campaign=prince%20george%20citizen%3A%20outbound&utm_medium=referral
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Year-End Field Trips: Teachers are in the process of  planning their year-end fieldtrips.  Permission slips with 
information about the individual trips are sent home prior to the event.  These slips must be signed and returned to 
the school before your child can be taken from the school property.  Please make note of the upcoming events for 
your child—be sure permission slips are signed and returned to the school along with any payment that may be 
necessary.  As well, be sure your child has the supplies/gear they need for the trip.  

 

Parents/guardians, please remember that if you wish to volunteer, a police 
record check must be on file at the school office. If you will be driving, a 
driver’s abstract along with a copy of your insurance and driver’s license are 
required as well. Follow this link to our website to apply online—quick and easy!  
Many thanks to our volunteer parents and friends! 

 

ATTENDANCE: As we approach the end of our school year, our classrooms are very 
busy and every minute is valuable learning time.  Attendance at school every day is vital 
to success in the classroom.  Please remember to email the school office first thing in 
the morning on days your child is away from school for any reason.  The attendance 
audit will take place in May.  Please ensure that all notes excusing absences are 
submitted ASAP. 

 

DRESS CODE REMINDER: As the weather warms, please be reminded of the acceptable 
dress code at Sacred Heart School.  Collared shirts are expected; t-shirts are not accepted 
uniform wear. Navy blue shorts may be worn but must cover the thigh. Open toed-shoes; flip 
flops or open sandals are not allowed for your child’s safety. Panther T-Shirts may to be worn 
on spirit days and while on field trips. 

 

NEXT PSG MEETING:    

Tuesday, May 2nd at 6:00pm over Zoom. 
 

PANTHER LUNCH Menu for May 

Pizza days: Monday, May 1, 8, 15 &  29 

PSG Hot Lunch: Friday, May 5, 12  & 26th 

Booster Juice: Tuesday, May 23 
 

ART KNAPP FUNDRAISER 

From May 12
th
 to May 28

th
, 2023 (5:00 pm), Art Knapp Plantland will donate 20% of your 

purchases of bedding plants, annual planters hanging baskets, vegetables and herbs to  
Sacred Heart School. Simply present this letter, or show your phone, to the cashier at Art Knapp's prior 
to your order being rung into the till and your purchase of these select items will be earmarked so that 
20% of the dollar value will benefit Sacred Heart.  This letter will be honored at both Art Knapp Locations 
in Prince George, (Hart Highway & Highway 16 West).   

Centennial Meats Fundraiser 
 

Watch for the order form being sent home on May 5th! 
 

Open from May 5th — June 5th 
Pickup at Sacred Heart School on June 15th after 2:15 

Just in time for Father’s Day! 
. 

 
 

Great fundraisers for Sacred Heart School! 
 

R O A R—Respect, Optimism, Acceptance, Rejoice 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP NEWS 

https://shspg.com/volunteer-police-records-check/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjLjraXtdvaAhVR22MKHQfuDpAQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bayoucountrychildrensmuseum.org%2Fnewsite%2Feducation-field-trips%2F&psig=AOvVaw2wBmeEqK4EBTr0oUdoP9dW&
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